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Reading the rate change sheet, the changes appear fair. | am strongly in favor of good water infrastructure even if that
means my bill will have a slight increase.

My only question is, if additional infrastructure funding is approved by the federal government, will that have an impact
on the operating budget? The current settlement does not include the possibility of additional, non-recovery funding
changing the landscape.





